
 

We are students from Worcester 

Polytechnic Institute who for the past 

seven weeks have worked with the 

United States Forest Service to help 

create a restoration and design plan 

for Baño Grande, Baño de Oro, and 

an army barracks. By taking field 

measurements, conducting interviews 

and surveys, as well as performing 

cost analyses, we were able to come 

up with what we believe to be the 

most feasible ideas for each structure. 

In this pamphlet are our top 

recommendations for each site. 
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Baño Grande 
Baño Grande has an eighteen foot deep circular 

swimming pool that is reinforced by concrete 

and fed by La Mina River. Baño Grande was 

first opened in 1936 as a recreational swimming 

pool along with a bathhouse for the public. 

These structures were closed in 1968 and have 

been out of use since. It is proposed that the 

Baño Grande pool be kept as a photo spot for 

safety and ease, but the bathhouse to be restored 

into a Café to create some revenue for this site. 

 

 

 

 

Baño de Oro 
Baño de Oro has a rectangular pool that is 

reinforced by concrete and is fed by an unnamed 

stream. The pool varies from 18 inches to 8 feet 

at its deepest point. Baño de Oro is also 

accompanied by a bathhouse and both were used 

for a short period of time after the 1930s. The 

site is currently overcome with vegetation and is 

in disrepair. It is proposed that the pool is 

cleaned and reopened as a recreational and 

handicap accessible wading pool and the 

bathhouse to be turned into a concession stand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Army Barracks 

The Army Barracks was used as army housing 

during World War II, and was then used as an 

aviary for the Puerto Rican Parrot in the 1980s 

for about ten years. The aviary has been 

relocated and the army barracks has been out of 

use since. The building is around 6,000 square 

feet and approximately 19 rooms. It is proposed 

to be restored into a hostel. 

 

 

 

 


